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(29th June, 1st July, 6th July, 8th July)
U8 – if you are 7 years old or younger this year – MacGregor State School on Monday and Wednesday 12.30 – 2pm 
U10 –if you are 8 or 9 this year - MacGregor State School on Monday and Wednesday 2.30 pm -4pm 
U12 - if you are 10 or 11 this year - Runcorn State High School on Monday and Wednesday 9.30 am – 11.00am 

(30th June, 2nd July, 7th July, 9th July)
U14 - if you are 12 or 13 this year - Runcorn State High School on Tuesday and Thursday 9am - 10.30am 
U16- if you are 14 or 15 this year – Runcorn State High School on Tuesday and Thursday 11am -12.30 pm 
U18- if you are 16 or older this year – Runcorn State High School on Tuesday and Thursday 1pm -2.30 pm
We will have a range of coaches including Steven Edwards who is the coaching Director for Southwest Pirates and Sidney Mines.  
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· Each session will be 1 hour and 30 minutes and the cost is $10. 

· There will be 2 sessions for each age group each week of the holiday so 4 sessions for each age group during the holiday. If you choose to book all 4 sessions on registration it is only $30. Our numbers will be limited due to space so please register early.

· All registrations and payment must be done prior to attending the training session. Please email Nazeera on runcornrockets@gmail.com for registration and payment.

· We will follow the COVID -19 protocol with the use of hand sanitizer and it is an expectation that if you or your child are not well, please do not attend the training session. 

· All children will need to bring their own water bottles and basketball – if you do not have a basketball, you can purchase a Runcorn Rockets basketball for $25. 

· All bathrooms and drink fountains are out of bounds as we are in the school grounds. There is limited seating and space for spectators so please be mindful of this.

· And a great opportunity for parents to catch up at a coffee shop while the kids are training 
The kids will have a great time and this will be terrific for them getting prepared for our start on 13th July.
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